
 

From: Redacted <@denbighshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 01 February 2025 14:07 
To: Safeguarding and Advocacy <safeguardingandadvocacy@gov.wales> 
Subject: FW: Announcement of the UK Review / CSE  

Update from North Wales Police 

From: Redacted Crime Services  
Sent: 31 January 2025 17:04 
To: Redacted <@denbighshire.gov.uk>; '@wales.nhs.uk)'  
Subject: RE: Announcement of the UK Review / CSE  

Hi, we have been scoping whether there are any investigations in NWP that are relevant. 
I am not aware of an increase in reporting of concerns. 

Redacted  

From: Redacted <@denbighshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 31 January 2025 15:52 
To: Redacted Crime Services <@northwales.police.uk>; '<@wales.nhs.uk> 
Subject: FW: Announcement of the UK Review / CSE  

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe] 

Please see the request below from the Safeguarding and Advocacy Unit  

From: Redacted <@conwy.gov.uk>  
Sent: 31 January 2025 15:44 
To: Redacted <@denbighshire.gov.uk>; Redacted <@denbighshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Announcement of the UK Review / CSE  

Hi can we establish if this is a need for us at present please? 

Redacted 

From: safeguardingandadvocacy@gov.wales <safeguardingandadvocacy@gov.wales>  
Sent: 31 January 2025 15:15 
Subject: Announcement of the UK Review / CSE  

Dear Regional Safeguarding Board Chair, The UK Government has recently announced a 
rapid audit of the current scale and nature of organized networks and gang-based 
exploitation of children across the UK led by Baroness Redacted. We welcome 

ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerStart 

mailto:MICHELLE.DENWOOD@wales.nhs.uk
mailto:David.Lewis@denbighshire.gov.uk
mailto:Jacqueline.Downes@northwales.police.uk
mailto:MICHELLE.DENWOOD@wales.nhs.uk
mailto:Jenny.Williams@conwy.gov.uk
mailto:@denbighshire.gov.uk
mailto:hannah.cassidy@denbighshire.gov.uk
mailto:safeguardingandadvocacy@gov.wales
mailto:safeguardingandadvocacy@gov.wales


 

Mae'r Neges hon Gan Anfonwr Allanol / This Message Is From an External 
Sender  

Daeth y neges hon o'r tu allan i'ch sefydliad / This message came from outside your 
organization.  

 

ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerEnd 

Dear Regional Safeguarding Board Chair, 

The UK Government has recently announced a rapid audit of the current scale and 
nature of organized networks and gang-based exploitation of children across the UK led 
by Baroness Redacted. We welcome the announcement, and Welsh Government will be 
engaged fully with the review. 

In light of the recent attention on child sexual exploitation and the announcement of the 
UK review, we are reaching out to ask if safeguarding teams within your region have 
experienced an increase in contact from individuals raising concerns. If there has been 
an increase, we would appreciate it if you could share details about your engagement 
with multiagency safeguarding partners and how you are managing this increased 
demand. 

Your insights will be invaluable. Please can you respond to this email by 7th February. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tîm Diogelu ac Eiriolaeth / Safeguarding and Advocacy Team  

Llywodraeth Cymru / Welsh Government 

 


